November 18, 1974

Mr. Starr King Waterboro Selectman Waterboro, Maine 04087

Dear Mr. King:

Reference: New Valuation Assessment S.M.R.P.C.

Please note copy of minutes of Southern Maine Regional Planning Commission, as enclosed, establishing new assessment criteria for member fees. The Planning Board feels that this will be a considerable increase over this past year and forward this information to you that the appropriate monies might be recommended for the appropriation at our 1975 town meeting in March.

Sincerely,

Stuart Gannett, Chairman Waterboro Planning Board

Stuart Sannet

SBG/ej

cc:

A. Woodsome

J. Monteith

F. Goodwin